
NOTICE OF VILLAGE BOARD QUORUM 

 

The Public are hereby notified that there will be a Closed 

Session meeting of the Village Board of Trustees and Waldo 

Water and Sewer Commission. (Both groups consisting of 

the same members) 

On Monday, July 19, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. the Board and the 

Commission will meet and go into Closed Session UNDER 

THE FOLLOWING WISCONSIN STATE STATUTES 

(WIS STATS 19.85(1)(c)&(f) )&(e)" to consider 

employment, promotion, compensation or performance 

evaluation data of a public employee over which the 

governmental body has jurisdiction or exercises 

responsibility, or to preliminarily consider specific personnel 

problems that, if discussed in public, would likely have a 

substantial adverse effect on the reputation of those 

involved." 

This meeting will be held at 810 W Second Street, Waldo. 

Posted July 16, 2021 

By Clerk-Treasurer Michelle Brecht 


